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Portland General Electric Comp. nv July 5,19 79
Tropn Nuclear Plant BDW-620-79
P O Boa 439
Rainier. Oregon 97048

Mr. R. H. Engelken Director
Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region V
1990 North California Blvd.
Walnut Creek, Califormia 94596

Dear Sir:

In accordance with the Troj an Plant Operating License, Appendix A, US NRC
Technical Specifications, Paragraph 6.8.1.9, attached is Licensee Event
Report No. 79-11. This report is a followup to PGE letter BDW-575-79
dated July 26, 1979 notifying you of a condition when in the event of a
high energy line break inside containment, the indicated steam generator
water level could be higher than the actual le. vel. In the specific case
of a feedwater line rupture inside containment, the primary signal would
be delayed.

Sincerely,

B. D. Withers
Plant Superinteadent
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